
^AVCO LYCOMING DIVISION S50 SO MAIN ST. STRATFORD, CONN 08487 TELEPHONE (E03| 3B5-EOOC

January 13, 1986

Mr. J. Gelting
Hazardous Waste Management Section
CT Department of Environmental Protection
165 Capitol Avenue
Hartford, CT 06106

Re; Hazardous Waste Closure Plan; CT D001181502

Dear Mr. Gelting:

Enclosed you will find several pages which should be added to your copy of the Closure
Plan which Avco Lycoming Textron submitted.

The issues, which you specified in your letter of January 9, 1986 to Mr. D. Carpenter,
are:

1. A copy of the NPDES water pollution control permit, specifically permit
CT D001181502.

2. Specification of the methods for testing volatiles in the soil samples which
wiU be taken from beneath the lagoons on closure.

These issues will then be a part of the closure plan.

It is not anticipated that the closure plan will be implemented until after public notice
is made if your timetable is as you indicated in your letter.

inqerely.

Fleming
Yhief Environmental Eng'g.

enclosures

cc: D. Carpenter (Avco)
U.S. EPA Region I
Col. C.L. Brown, Jr.
R. Matteuzzi (AMSAV-PEC)
R. Handley (AMXEN-IC)
J. Keebler (AMSAV)
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